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Comments: I am in favor of allowing all Class I E-bikes on all the trails that are currently open to mountain bikes. I

am also in favor of allowing Class II and III E-bikes on trails that are currently allowed for motorized vehicles in

the National Forest areas. These changes are crucial to increasing the accessibility of the outdoors to people

from all walks of life. By preventing E-bikes on these trails, the ableist and ageist rules and regulations continue

to prevent people from enjoying the great outdoors. I ask that you please change the rules to allow for older folks

and the differentially-abled to enjoy the great outdoors via electronically assisted mountain bikes if they choose to

do so. Thanks!


